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Comment:
There is no reason not to allow people to list their pronouns in court. It will lead to more respect for people who
may be transgender or nonbinary, but also for cisgender people who may have a gender-neutral name and/or
appearance. If someone does not wish to say their pronouns, they don't have to, so it's not forcing anyone to do
anything they don't want to do. It's a logical change to make to make things clearer and more respectful and to
avoid any awkward situations where someone might call someone else by the wrong pronoun. It just makes
sense.


